
Message from the Board of Trustees 
This year we have an opportunity for parents to join CRA's LAND Trust Council.  If you’re interested in 
applying, you can download the application (attached) or pick up a copy from the front office. Please 
submit applications to the front office by 4 p.m. THIS Thursday, Aug. 31st. 
  

CRA PTO NEWSLETTER, 8-29-2017 

  
Good Morning CRA Parents: The first week of school down! Thank you for helping us get off to a 

great start this year.  We love your cute kids and love the excitement and energy they bring.  
  
Direct donations and Carnival Pre-Sales 
Back to school night was a great success and we appreciate all your direct donations and pre-sales for the 

carnival.  We will continue to accept back to school night direct donations and forms up to the night of 

the carnival.  

  
Pre-sales for the carnival will end September 8th...attached to this email is the form to fill out, and you 

can Venmo us at @canyonrimpto or send in the money, preferably in the form of a check.  You can also 

pick up carnival pre-sale forms in the PTO papers box next to the PTO door. 

  
The Carnival is Sept 15 from 5-7:30. We have some pretty amazing things planned this year.  Please keep 

an eye out for the flyer with a list of the donors who have donated AWESOME prizes that you can win 

this year when you play LET’S MAKE A DEAL!  You can enter to play by paying $10 for a GOLDEN 

TICKET.  This will enter you for the chance to play the game and win from the list of several prizes that 

include $2000 towards braces, a guitar with lessons, and a years worth of pizza for your home!  ...These 

are just a few of the possible winnings. 

  
Final Playground Donations 
The playground is in and boy DO WE LOVE IT!  If you want your name on the donors board you can 

still donate until Friday Sept 1.  Follow this link http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-

playground 

 

Playground Donations 

www.signupgenius.com 

This is it, the end of the fundraiser for our new 

playground! The new playground was completed 

before school began, and our students have been 

having fun playing on the new equipment!  If you 

haven’t seen it in person, the design is pictured at 

the left.  Many parents have expressed interest in 

still being able to contribute to the playground, so 

we are keeping the donations open until Sept. 

1
st
.  On the donation page is an explanation of 
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how much to donate if you want to have 

recognition on the donors board that will be 

displayed on the playground.  We have multiple 

options for you to make a  contribution: 1. You 

may make a flat donation of any amount that will 

go towards the playground. 2. You may contribute 

at different levels and be recognized on a semi-

permanent sign thanking the sponsors 

(committed to display for at least 3 years). 3. You 

may sponsor different items on the playground, 

such as a buddy bench. All donations are tax-

deductible. The Canyon Rim PTO is a 501(c)3 non-

profit and we are able to provide documentation 

upon request. 

  
Room Parent Tea 
The Room Parent Tea is Friday, Sept. 1st at 1:30 p.m. Room Parents please come meet the teachers you 

will be working with and get information and instructions that will be helpful to you throughout the 

year.  Thank you for your willingness to serve! 

  
Upcoming events  
Sept. 1st Room Parent Tea 1:30pm 
Sept. 4th no school (Labor Day) 
Sept. 11-15 family week, family lunches 12-14 
Sept. 15th carnival 5-7:30pm 
Sept. 19th Menchies day for CRA 
 

Musical Auditions 
On our PTO calendar, we have musical tryouts listed on Tuesday and Wednesday, September 5 and 6th. 
We are postponing those dates a little bit and will let you know when the new audition dates will be. We 
are so excited for our musical this year and we think you and the kids will love it!  We'll keep you posted 
when we have more information on the musical! 

  
Thanks for all your support! 
 

Michelle Booth and Jill Gibby 
  
 


